## MONTESSORI ACADEMY

## Montessori Academy Anobel Learning Community

## October Newsletter E1

Dear Families,

Our year is off to a great start! Students are really getting focused and working their way through the classroom. We've been focusing on building communities and getting to know each other. We have begun shortwork, where for half an hour, students work on phonics, cursive practice and math facts.

We will host a virtual Wax Museum event on the 27th, 28th and 29th of October. We will travel through history learning about historical figures that have made a positive impact in the world. We hope to see everyone there via Zoom. Times will be sent out via email. The written assignment may be done at school, as well as the poster board. Some of their project, including reading about their character will be done at home as homework. They may choose to dress up as their character and this will replace dressing up in Halloween costumes.

Sign-up for Parent Teacher Conferences will go out later this month via email. We can't wait to meet with you and talk about your child.

Please email with any questions! maddie@montessoriacademyidaho.com

## IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

(For more information see school wide newsletter)

Oct. 6th-7th

Individual Student Pictures

Oct. 21st-22nd

Parent Teacher Conferences

Oct 27th-29th

Wax Museum